If you register your interest in this opportunity, you will receive standard email responses from the ProContract system, which may be a little confusing.  Please just accept these messages as confirmation that your interest has been registered.
WBC will be in contact with you, via the portal, shortly before the event to confirm all the details. 
If you have any questions in the meantime, please submit them via the portal.
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